

Control

**Generic creatives** 

Generic language



Dear alumni and friends of NYU.

This graduation season, many alumni are looking back on their own college experience. For me, moving to NYC and attending NYU enabled me to grow as a person and understand the world in a unique way. It provided me with an enriching experience, and helped me develop skills to succeed professionally. I made friends that will last a lifetime here, and learned from faculty and staff who encouraged me to think critically.

I would not have been able to do so without the support of generous donors like you. That is why I give back, so other students can have the same opportunity as me—for scholarship support, to learn from world-class professors, and to experience all the unique opportunities that NYU has to offer.

Please join me and others from the NYU community in making a gift to the NYU fund that means the most to you today!

Support NYU Students



Thank you!

Cameron Maglio (CAS '21, LS '20) NYU Loyal Member Former 1831 Fund Co-Chair



## NYU BY THE NUMBERS

50 States Represented in the NYU Student Body



138 Countries Represented in the First-Year Class

**#1** NYU Has the Highest Number of International Students in America

**21.5%** of First-Years are the First in Their Families to Attend College/University

## **Test**

- CAS-specific creatives
- CAS-specific language
- Recent alumni related promo boxes



Dear College of Arts and Science alumni.

This graduation season, many alumni are looking back on their own college experience. For me, moving to NYC and attending CAS provided me with an enriching experience and helped me develop skills to succeed professionally. I made friends that will last a lifetime and I learned from renowned faculty who encouraged me to think critically.

I would not have been able to do so without the support of generous alumni donors. That's why now, along with many other recent graduates, I give back so CAS students can have more opportunities for scholarship support, to learn from world-class professors, and to experience all the unique opportunities that NYU has to offer.

As we celebrate the Class of 2023, please consider helping more students attain this milestone by making a gift to the CAS fund that means the most to you.

Your gift, regardless of size, makes an impact in the lives of CAS students. I hope you'll join me in making a gift today!

Support NYU Students



Thank you!

Cameron Maglio (CAS '21, LS '20) NYU Loyal Member Former 1831 Fund Co-Chair



## **READY TO LEAD?**

Young alumni of the last 10 years who make annual gifts to any area of NYU are recognized with membership in the Young Alumni Leadership Circle (YALC).



As a YALC member, you'll have opportunities to refine and advance your career goals by connecting with NYU trustees, senior leadership, and young alumni from across NYU.

You'll also receive invitations to special NYU events.